
 

 

 

 

Date/time: 7 December 2020   6.30-7.45 pm 

Location: zoom (online)  Free 

 

RE teachers! 

Come along to a conversation about 
worldviews with Trevor Cooling, Chair of 
the Religious Education Council of England 
and Wales (REC) and Emeritus Professor, 
National Institute for Christian Education 
Research, Canterbury Christ Church 
University. 

Have you heard about the latest Theos report on worldviews 
written by Trevor Cooling, Bob Bowie and Farid Panjwani? Have 
you wondered what it could mean for you as an RE teacher if 
implemented?  

Would you like to hear more about this from one of its authors 
Trevor Cooling and share thoughts about it with other teachers?  

Then this discussion is for you if you are a primary or secondary 
teacher in the South East region! 

The discussion will begin with a short overview of the report by Trevor Cooling followed by a 
discussion with teachers chaired by Justine Ball, RE ambassador for the South East and 
Hampshire Primary RE Inspector, with time for questions and small group discussions.  

To book your place and obtain a link for this,  please email Justine at Justine.ball@hants.gov.uk 

The link to the Theos report to read beforehand is here: 
https://www.theosthinktank.co.uk/research/2020/10/21/worldviews-in-religious-education 
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